
















 

 

VIKRAMA SIMHAPURI UNIVERSITY::NELLORE 
                  Date:16.12.2021 

 

CIRCULAR 
 

All the Heads/Head (i/c) are informed that the Department of Statistics, Vikrama Simhapuri 

University, Nellore will be organizing a “National workshop on Statistical Analysis using SPSS” 

scheduled on 20.12.2021 at Sir. C.V.Raman Seminar Hall. All the Staff, Research Scholars and Students 

are invited and make the event grand success.  

 

I request you to circulate the same among the Staff and Students scrupulously 
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